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a.o.b. 
 
Thank you, Mr. Chairman. 
 
I would like to inform about the Forum "Common world: progress through 

diversity" which took place in Astana, October 17, 2008. 

Representatives of more than 60 States from both the Muslim and Western 
worlds discussed political means to strengthen interreligious and intercultural 
dialogue. 

Detailed information as well as relevant documents of the Forum will be 
distributed among participating States. 

 
Thank you. 
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